
SARAH CORSON CHILD CARE & LEARNING 
CENTER 
December 2024 Newsletter  

  

Holiday Program 
   Our annual Holiday Program is Friday, December 13 at 6:30 p.m. at 
the Church. Children will sing traditional  holiday songs in the Sanctu-
ary, followed by a holiday Open House in the Fellowship Hall (where 
most of our classrooms are currently housed). All are welcome! 
 
Immunization paperwork 
   A reminder, Jaime needs all up to date immunization paperwork for each of our 
students no later than Friday, December 20. Thank you! 
 
Holiday Closure Dates 
   We will be CLOSED Monday, December 23, 2024 through Friday, January 3, 2025 for our annual 
Holiday break. We will reopen Monday, January 6, 2025. 
 
Halloween happiness! 
   On Halloween, SC students got to Trick or Treat 12 different stations 
around the church. Church staff and several volunteers helped hand out 
candy to SCC children. This special little boy was FASCINATED by 
these “new” adults and asked them intelligent questions, showed them his 
budding curiosity, and gave them a glimpse into his sweet little heart. 
“Can we do this again?” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Center Update 
   Belfor has completed their portion of the restoration work in our basement. Work on the main floor 
continues. A flooring contractor has done a walk-through to assess our flooring needs and to help us 
choose the proper flooring products. TerraFirma Foundation Specialists will be here in mid-December 
for several days to add a drainage system to our basement, complete with sump pumps and a dehumidifi-
er. We do not yet have confirmation on our insurance coverage, however, we anticipate hearing soon. 
 
 

                                         —-Jaime Snider, director 
 
 
 

Pastor Mike at the fishing station 


